
Sterkel, Merideth "Molly 

1/8/2013 5:12:04 PM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); Borak, Mary Jo 
(maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Resolutions on PG&E ALs

Meredith:
Both your Advice Letter supplements were just protested. Late, by DRA. We are looking at 
the protests to see if we need to accept them. That is one reason you haven’t seen the 
Resolutions from us. I’m out on 1/9, but feel free to touch base with Mary Jo tomorrow.

Molly

Molly Tirpak Sterkel

California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting

415-703-1873

mts@cpyc.ca.qov
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